From: Nigel Armistead || NG

Sent: 14 August 2023 10:38
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Objection to 2023/2510/P

Re this planning application, we do not have the carbon budget to go on demolishing existing buildings and rebuilding
them, if we are to keep temperature rise to below 2 degrees (as per the Paris Agreement), and wherever possible
refurbishment and retrofit should be the preferred option. This approach of demolition and rebuilding just repeats what
Boris Johnson was doing when he was Mayor of London, thus providing more profit for the developers at the cost of
the environment. | suspect the same thing is going on here. A Labour Council that has endorsed a Climate
Emergency should know better.
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